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FY 2014-2015 Financial and Compliance Audit Contract
Council is requested to approve a Contract to Audit Accounts and related engagement letter with Cherry
Bekaert LLP for the completion of financial and compliance audit services for the fiscal year July 1, 2014 -
June 30, 2015 in the amount of $63,000.00.
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